
 

  

  

 

 

 

         

             30 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am attaching the new Summer/Autumn 2023 menu, which will be effective 

when we return after the Easter holidays ie Tuesday 18 April. 

In the face of the financial pressures that the last 3 years have brought, eg 

increase in food prices, fuel and energy costs, HCL have been forced to increase 

their prices effective from the Summer 2023 term. 

Therefore, the cost of a school lunch (for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) will be £3.20 from 

1 April 2023. The HCL recommended price rise in April is 13.5%; the increase 

Greenway is applying is 10.5%.  This may need to be reviewed for September. 

I will be sending out emailed invoices to those who have school dinners in 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 in the second to third week of the new Summer Term. 

As a reminder, we do need a week’s notice to change from school dinner to 

packed lunch or vice versa.  

However, if your child wishes to change immediately after Easter please let me 

know today or tomorrow and I can effect the change ready for the new term. 

I will be writing separately to all those parents of children with allergies, 

attaching their bespoke menus. 

Kind regards,  

Susan, School Office 

 

  

         


